Summit Park Presidents Letter June 23 2017
The following letter was e-mailed to members on June 23, 2017
[bookmark: _GoBack]

Dear Neighbors,

I hope this finds you all well and enjoying the beauty of our mountains or wherever you may be.  
We've had a good year here in Summit Park.  As you may know, the winter was mild, so we've had the double benefit of lower snow removal costs and little road damage. I'm looking forward to reporting on the improvements we've made in the neighborhood and discussing plans for next year at our annual meeting.

The date of the meeting is Saturday, August 26th. I'll be sending out another letter in a few weeks with the meeting materials and location information. I look forward to seeing many of you there. Meanwhile, I hope you enjoy the summer season and have an opportunity to come enjoy our community. Bill and I would welcome you to stop by whenever you're in the neighborhood.
 
Best regards,
 
Michelle Joyce
President, Summit Park Estates HOA
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